
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING MEETING OF THE COUNCIL

OF THE TOWN OF TABER, IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA, HELD
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS, ADMINISTRATION BUILDING, ON
MONDAY, MARCH 14, 2016. AT 5:00 PM.

Mayor
De Vlleger, Henk

Councillors

Brewin, Jack

Popadynetz, Rick
Prokop, Andrew
Sparks, Randy
Strojwas, Joe

Absent

Ross-Glroux. Laura

Chief Administrative Officer

Birch, Greg

Staff

Armfelt, Cory
Van Ham, Kerry
Wannop, Devon

CALL TO ORDER

Mayor De Vlleger called the Public Hearing to Order at 5;00 PM.

PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE BY-LAW 1-2016

I.) Explanation of Purpose of Proposed Road Closure Bylaw 1-
2016

G. Birch provided information about proposed Road Closure Bylaw No.
1-2016 stating it is part of the service road south of 46^^ Avenue. Mr.
Birch also stated the proposed road closure is occurring to clear up
drainage Issues in the area and to allow for a sidewalk.
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PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE BY-LAW 1-2016 - CONT'D

i.) Explanation of Purpose of Proposed Road Closure Bylaw 1-
2016-Cont'd

0. Armfelt stated that proposed Road Closure Bylaw No. 1-2016
received 1®^ Reading on January 25, 2016. Mr. Armfelt also indicated
that this Public Hearing is part of the process and will be followed by all
information being sent to Alberta Transportation for their approval. Mr.
Armfelt reported that proposed Road Closure Bylaw 1-2016 will be
returned to Council for 2"^ and 3^^ Reading when approval is received
from Alberta Transportation.

11.) Presentation of written or oral briefs AGAINST Proposed
Road Closure Bylaw 1-2016

Mayor De Vlieger asked if any written briefs against proposed Road
Closure Bylaw 1-2016 had been received. C. Armfelt reported there
were none.

Mayor De Vlieger asked if there was anyone present who wished to
provide an oral brief against proposed Road Closure Bylaw 1-2016.
There were none.

iii.) Presentation of written or oral briefs FOR Proposed Road
Closure Bylaw 1-2016

Mayor De Vlieger inquired if any written briefs for Proposed Road
Closure Bylaw 1-2016 had been received. C. Armfelt reported there
were none.

Mayor De Vlieger inquired If there was anyone present who wished to
provide an oral brief for Proposed Road Closure Bylaw 1-2016.There
were none.

RES.117/2016 MOVED by Councillor Prokop that Council accepts
the information heard at the Public Hearing held for
Road Closure Bylaw 1-2016.

CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY
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CLOSE OF MEETING

Mayor De Vlieger declared the Public Hearing is hereby closed at 5:04
PM.

MAYOR

CHIEF ADMlfs(l$TRATIVE OFFICER
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